ACE Weekly Report : 5/4/99





- The upgrade of the MAR string to Y2K software is completed.  The MAR has been used as the prime string for all contacts since April 22.  DSN has completed its transition to the Y2K system (SFG, Routers, etc.).  A new INIF patch was installed in the MAR and in the GAS (INIF R2c) on 4/29/99 to fix problems that were encountered during testing of INIF R2b.  Currently both INIF R2b and INIF R2c are installed on both systems.  The old INIF version (non-Y2K compatible) has been deleted.  Starting on 4/30/99 the INIF R2c is used for all real-time contacts.  Once INIF R2c is fully verified, all other versions will be removed from the system.  Two ACE strings are now Y2K compliant and operational.





- Upgrade of the MOR system to Y2K started on 5/3/99.  A streamlined implementation plan, based on the one used for the MAR, has been developed to upgrade the MOR.





- Successfully performed an attitude maneuver on 4/30/99.


Pre-maneuver: sun angle = 10.87 deg, HGA = -4.2
